
From: Shori, Sunil
Sent: 8/17/2011 10:17:23 AM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc: Singh, Sumeet

(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Line 101 Notification

Shilpa and Sumeet:

The only time that will work for me is the 6-7 time period for tonight. Please let me know 
if that works and the call in info.

Thanks.

Sunil

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2011 9:54 AM
To: Shori, Sunil
Cc: Singh, Sumeet
Subject: Line 101 Notification

Sunil

Tomorrow we're going to be submitting a Dig Notification for Line 101 with less than the standard 14- 
day notice as this is one of the lines where we will need pressure increased before the winter. We'll 
be presenting the pressure request increase in the CPUC process put forth in the pending Proposed 
Decision.
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Given that we're providing less than 14-day notice and the sensitivity around Line 101, we wanted to 
reach out to you and provide background on the dig. Are you available for a quick chat with Sumeet 
and I today between 1-2 PM or 6-7 PM, or tomorrow (Thursday) between 10-11 AM or 1-2 PM? We 
would need less than 30 minutes of your time.

Thanks in advance.

Shilpa

Shilpa Ramaiya

PG&E

415-973-3186
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